
	
	

	
Agenda for December 1, 2016 (11:10AM Campbell North) 

 
Members of the CSFC:  
Faith Mullins ’17, Chief Sustainability Officer, CSFC Chair 
Kevin Krajcir ’17, Environmental Concerns Committee Chair  
Elizabeth Soo ’17, Garden Club Co-President 
Lauren Long ’17, Garden Club Co-President, ECC Apartments Representative  
Abby Gatmaitan ’17, At-Large Student Member, ECC Secretary and Social Media 
Annie Meek ’18, At-Large Student Member, ECC Veasey Hall Representative 
Kay Beth Tyson, ’17, At-Large Student Member 
Dr. Courtney Hatch, Environmental Studies Department Chair  
Mr. Skip Hartsell, Director of Facilities Management  
Mr. Mike Flory, Executive Director of Culinary Services  
Mr. Jim Wiltgen, Executive Vice President for Student Affairs and Dean of Students  
Mr. Tom Siebenmorgen, Executive Vice President and Chief Financial Officer   
 

1. Welcome (Faith) 
2. New Applications: 

a. Combination Outdoor Trash and Recycling Bin Pilot Project 
i. Proposal to purchase 5 combination bins and place them in strategic 

locations across campus. With the help of facilities we will gauge the 
amount of use these bins receive and the amount of cross contamination.  

ii. 38 gallon: $5,769, each bin is $965, $6,250  
iii. Motion:  
iv. Second:  
v. In-favor: unanimous  

vi. 45 gallon: $6,106, each bin is $1,040 
vii. $36 extra per bin for the curved top versus flat top 

viii. $100 extra per bin for logos 
1. Extending name to Campus Sustainability Fund  
2. Paid for by Campus Sustainability Fund   

ix. Combat the price of recycling bins  
x. Swinging door on opening? 

xi. Test phase until spring break.   
3. Working Projects 

a. Pulper Food Waste Reduction Project: 
i. Updates on the type of equipment and the associated costs 

ii. Projections on costs of this project to the CSFC and loan pay back times.  



	
	

	
4. Future Projects: I challenge every member of the committee, especially the student 

members to champion a project, no matter how big or how small. Spend winter break 
working on an idea and how to implement that idea. Here are a few suggestions:  

a. Hendrix garden related project 
b. Light use awareness signs in every classroom 
c. Food waste reduction signage 
d. Other ideas?  
e. Idea about garden glub:  

i. Tyler zoo, butterfly garden?  
f. Local food use, relationship with farmer 

i. Really talk to guy from admissions  
g. Future of eco-house 
h. Water bottle fountains (kay beth Tyson)  

i. Get her in contact with girl who contacted me about  
5. Constituent Concerns 
6. Other Items and Discussion 
7. Dismissal (next meeting February 2nd, 2017)  


